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Windmill Drive will be closing from Ashburn Farm Parkway
to Thistlewood Court at 3:00 pm on Saturday, May 24th,
until after the fireworks, approximately 9:45 pm that
evening. Detours and directions will be posted and enforced
by Loudoun County Sheriff's Office.
The parking lots for Windmill Pool, Windmill Tennis Courts,
and Ashburn Farm Association Office will be closing at 4:00
pm on Friday, May 23rd. No cars will be allowed in these lots
until after Saturday's event. If you go to Windmill Pool on
Saturday, please park past Thistlewood Court on Windmill
Drive or other legal street-side parking.
Crittenden Park parking lot will be closed at 12:00 pm on
Saturday, May 24th. Please do not use that lot for parking on
Saturday. TOWING WILL BE ENFORCED.
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